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31st January 2020 
 

The end of January has quickly arrived and our 

classes have been very busy: Lemurs, 

Chinchillas and Lizards have had their class 

assemblies which were very well received by 

parents. I would like to extend my thanks to all 

those involved in their preparation. 

This week our Year 3 and Year 4 children took 

part in a cricket taster session which they really 

enjoyed. 

 

Breakfast Club 

Our breakfast club continues to be very 

popular. In line with payment for other clubs, 

from Monday 19th April 2020 parents will be 

able to pre-book and pay for breakfast club on 

line.   

 

 

After school Clubs  

Next half term we will be continuing with the 

following clubs: 

Monday     
                Lego club      Years 1 – 6  

                Football         Years 4 - 6 

                Netball           Years 5 - 6   

 Tuesday   

               Football          Years 1 - 3 

Wednesday 

               Gymnastics    Years 4 - 6  

Thursday 

               Gymnastics    Years 1 - 3   

 

A Parentmail will be sent out shortly to 

enable you to sign up for these clubs 

                

Optional day time music lessons                    

Monday 

                 Guitar            Year 3 - 6 

                 Rock Steady  Years 1-6 

Tuesday   

                 Violin            Years 3-6 

                 Brass             Years 3-6     

 

Should you wish your child to learn an 

instrument then details can be obtained 

from the school office.   

 

  

Half Term Holiday Club 

During half term Mr Lobb will be running the 

Sports’ Fun Days on the Monday, Tuesday and 

Wednesday. Further details can be found on: 

www.funweeks.co.uk   

 

School Street 

The School Street outside of the school started on 

Monday 20th January 2020 which has had a 

dramatic impact on pedestrian and cyclists’ 

safety. I am conscious that many parents are now 

parking in the surrounding roads and would ask 

they park courteously and avoid parking 

across residents’ driveways. If you have any 

feedback regarding this initiative please speak to 

me in the playground or email the school so we 

may pass the comments on to the team overseeing 

this project. 

 

World Wildlife Fund – Australia Appeal 
Due to your generosity we raised £305.00 for this 

appeal. The children, in some classes, have 

continued to watch the ongoing developments 

with this new item. 

 

50th Anniversary 

On 19th March 2020 the school will be celebrating 

its 50th Anniversary. We are planning to mark the 

event with a number of different activities. We 

would still like more pictures and would ask if 

any parents or grandparents have any photos of 

the school from the last 50 years – the older the 

better- we would like to borrow them so we may 

copy/scan them so they can be used in lessons 

with children. If anyone is able to help please 

either hand them into the school office marked for 

the attention of Ms Corrigan or email them to 

office@highfield.hillingdon.sch.uk. 

 

I would like to thank all parents/carers for their 

continued support and to all staff for their hard 

work and commitment.  

Ms Lisa Corrigan 

Headteacher 
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